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October 21, 2017 

 

Dear Pacific National Coal and Bulk members of RTBU, 

 

 

 On behalf of 14 affiliated unions from 11 countries of International Center for 

Labor Solidarity (ICLS), I send this message to show international solidarity to 

Pacific National Coal and Bulk members of RTBU. 

 

 ICLS fully support of your strike action to demand fair right for workers. We 

ICLS held labor forum in Tokyo, Japan last September. We discussed on many 

issues in this forum. The main theme of this forum is “Growing union power with 

young workers to fight inequality through improved organisation and unity”.  

 

 RTBU sent delegates Ms. Samantha Simonetis, Mr. Mark Diamond and young 

delegate Mr. Farren Campbell. They suggested many opinion to develop ICLS 

movement and organize young workers. 

 

  We ICLS believe hearing good news after your strike action. Also we believe this 

action will make stronger RTBU, strengthen solidarity of RTBU and make strong 

young workers! 

 

 Let’s fight together to develop our working condition to secure for workers!  

 

 

 

 

 
 

Edgar John P. Bilayon 

Chairman 
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